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August 25, 1980

Mr. John A. Bolen

John A. Bolen, Inc.

700 East North Street, Suite 1
Greenville, South Carolina 29601

Dear Mr. Bolen:

A sewer trunk line is located near the property you have identified
(540.1-1-7,8) for a proposed 60 unit condominium project. The line near

Rocky Creek south of the property is available for use under the following
proevisions:

(1) Permits are obtained from the appropriate agencies
involved with the collection system, including
Metropolitan Sewer Subdistrict and the SCDHEC.

(2) The system is otherwise constructed in accordance
with the WCRSA regulations.

(3) Provided the upgrade of the Rocky Creek treatment
plant has progressed to the point of having
sufficient plant capacity.

The Rocky Creek plant has recently experienced flows
in excess of the design capacity. The WCRSA has
received a grant for design of an upgrade to this
plant and anticipates construction without delay,
however due to technical consiazrations in the design,
other alternatives for providing increased treatment
capacity are being evaluated.

The WCRSA plans to provide treatment services within the basin in such
a way that no development delays will be incurred, however, at this time the
exact date of the additional capacities being available is not known. It
could be more than six months however.

If you need to discuss this, please let me know.

' Sincerely yours,

i WESTERN CAROLINA REGIONAL SEWER AUTHORITY
CRD/bp Charles R. Douglass
1 cc: Metropolitan Sewer Subdistrict
L SCDHFC




